
Live online chat sessions with our Student Ambassadors
We would like to invite your students to the upcoming University of Reading online chat sessions, hosted 
by our South East Asia Ambassadors.

Our ambassadors will be happy to share their opinions of their individual degree programmes, the campus, 
the university and their life at Reading. This will be a great opportunity for anyone who would like to have 
an insight into what it is like to study at University of Reading, but also more generally to gain information 
on studying their own particular subject choice in the UK.

The details of the sessions are as below:

Session 1 – Speech and Language Therapy

Session 2 – Economics

Session 3 – Pharmacy

Date:                Thursday 23rd October

Time:               12:00 – 13:00 BST (GMT +1)

Chat with:        Lydia Chong from Malaysia

                        Lydia is a 3rd year student of BSc Speech and Language Therapy

 What Lydia says about her degree:

It “provides good pastoral support, with good communication between lecturers and students”

Date:                Friday 24th October  
Time:               12:00 - 13:00 BST (GMT +1)
Chat with:        Brittney Nguyen from Vietnam and Mun Jun Yeong from Singapore
                        Brittney is in her 2nd year, and Mun Jun his 1st, of BSc Economics
 

What Brittney says about the course:
“We do not only study the theory. But we also do group work, get out of the lecture 
halls to do real projects with students and other people in Reading”
 
Factors Mun Jun considered when deciding to study at Reading:
“Recognition of the University and distance to London”

Date:                Friday 24th October
Time:               13:00 - 14:00 BST (GMT +1)
Chat with:        Hoang Anh from Vietnam
                        Hoang is a 2nd year student of MPharm Pharmacy.  
 
Hoang Anh’s advice to all those who are choosing a university in the 
UK:
“do not to look solely on the reputation of the university but to take 
deep research on the campus, students life, environment, social 
activities and extra support as these will be your experience during 
your next 1 or 3 years, so make it worthwhile”

In order to join any of the above three sessions, interested students should go to our South 
East Asia at Reading Facebook page at the outlined times above, which are all outlined on 
the UK’s current GMT +1 time zone – www.facebook.com/pages/South-East-Asia-at-Read-
ing/535856393153816.
 
Students can then directly message the page (see below printscreen for your reference) to 
speak with our Ambassadors.
 
We would be most grateful if you could pass this information to any students who may be 
interested in studying one of these particular subjects, or indeed more generally at the Uni-
versity of Reading. We will also be hosting further sessions on subjects including Law, Busi-
ness & Management, Food Science and Environmental Science in the near future – and so 
please do ‘like’ our Page for further updates!
 
With best wishes,
 
The South East Asia Team and Reading International Office
 
University of Reading


